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Flopd's Register of Shipping,

- 71, Fenchurch Street, EL.

19th January, 1959«

Dear Sir,
1 am in receipt of your letter of the

18th instant, reporting upon the investigation cgrriod out

Ee
by you on sanple rivets taken from the forward boiler of the

steamer "MURITAI".
Phe remarks you have furnished have been

noted with interest, and I am obliged to you for your attentlion

in this matters.
I am, Dear S1r,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Le Ripley, EsQ.,
MIDDLESBROUGH.
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